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24 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Beauty and the Beast – Tickets On Sale 
 
We are excited to announce that tickets are now on sale for our production of ‘Beauty and the Beast’  
 
This show is definitely one not to miss and is a much-anticipated return to performing whole school 

musicals which last took place in 2018 at the Academy with our sell out show ‘Grease’. The show 

features students from all year groups and includes hugely popular songs from this Disney classic 

including ‘Be Our Guest’, ‘Belle’ and ‘Gaston’.  

 
The show will take place on the following dates:  
 

• Thursday 1 December at 19:00 

• Friday 2 December at 19:00  

• Saturday 3 December at 14:30 

• Saturday 3 December at 19:00  
 

 

If you wish to attend this event, tickets will be available through our online booking system, 
Ticketsource, which, can be found at www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-bourne-academy. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one or more the shows. If you have any questions regarding the 
performance then please email our Performing Arts Technician Enya.Angell@thebourneacademy.com  
in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Performing Arts Team  
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